
W I N N E T K A
B I B L E
C H U R C H

W E L C O M E  T O

P R A Y  W I T H  U S
Praise and Prayer Requests

Visit our homepage at wbc.org to

share your requests. For access to

the Zoom call for all church prayer,

email us at frontdesk@wbc.org .

WWW . WB C . O R G

O N L I N E  S E R V I C E
Sunday Mornings, 10:30 AM

Our series continues in "Out Of Egypt"

from the book of Exodus. A Worship

At Home Guide is available on the

home page of our website. All past

sermons can be located on our

website at wbc.org . 

Y O U T H  G R O U P
No Encounter

Zane and Mackenzie will be gone

for two weeks celebrating the

start of their marriage! Students

are encouraged to continue with

the June reading plan.

S U B M I T
Tithe and Offering Online

Financial contributions can be

made to our church through

wbc.org by clicking on "Give"

under the "Resources" tab.

C O V I D - 1 9
We Are Taking Precautions

We are routinely having the church

cleaned. All ministries and facility

activities are suspended inside the

church per the instructions of the

stay-at-home order until further

notice. All updates are on the home

page of our website.

F I S C A L  R E P O R T
53rd Sunday

Budgeted Giving...       $768,275

Actual Giving...             $646,187

 

Budgeted Income...     $901,320

Actual Income...           $744,193

 

Budgeted Expense...   $901,320

Actual Expense...         $799,999 *

 
***Includes $44,000 from WBC savings

approved by WBC congregation in 2018 

for "seed money" for roof repair

(repair is in process now)***


